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SAC AND PRG
CORNER

https://cecfcsac.wixsite.com/parentresourcegroup

REACH US AT CECFCSAC@GMAIL.COM

SAC Meeting - November 17th
Spirit Night Red Robin — November 18th  
Connections Fair — December 2nd 

The Scholastic Book Fair has been a HUGE
success this week! Our Middle School
students were so excited to have this
opportunity! It's not over yet and we've
already raised over $600 in books for the
teachers and library, Thank YOU!

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Donate
Here:

https://coloradoearlycolleges.org/cecfc-sac-directdrive/

CECFC and CECFC MS are
happy to congratulate two of
our own students, Gio (HS)
and Aiden (MS), who were
chosen for the state-wide

Latin club - Colorado Junior
Classical League. 



Colorado Early Colleges Fort Collins

701 E Harmony, Fort Collins

Nov. 18 5-9 PM




